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JULY UPDATE 

Interclub Social Tennis 

The next round of the interclub social tennis mornings is to be hosted by Rosny on Sunday August 08th. 

Social tennis from 10:00 to 1:00, BBQ Lunch, $15.00 per head. Contact Di Fincke on M: 0417 447 842 to 

RSVP   

Annual General Meeting 

The AGM for 2021 is to be held on Sunday September 12th @ 11:30 am. Implementation of the new 

Constitution will see a few changes to the AGM. Championship trophies will be presented at this time and a 

light lunch will be provided. Please put this date in your calendar. 

A more detailed notice regarding the AGM will be distributed to members.  

There is always room for some new input into running the Club, if you are interested in taking on a role 

please have a chat to a current Committee member about the possibilities. 

AYC (Interclub) Pennant 

The notice is up on the board, or reply to this email if you wish to participate, entries close on Friday 

August 06th. AYC continues to provide a well organised opportunity for interclub tennis.  

Play commences on September 13th with the pre roster doubles in the preceding week. 

Given our current mix of players it is likely that we will be fielding mixed teams in Division 3 and below with 

other players slotting into a non-gender team. Please indicate your preferences when submitting your 

names. 

Ladies Midweek Pennant 

The Winter non club pennant is currently underway with 45 players, finals will be played over the last two 

weeks in August. The notice will be up for the next pennant soon. 

Constitution Update 

The changes to the Constitution have been endorsed at the SGM held last Sunday. Thanks to those 

members that have attended the SGM to help this important change progress. The new Constitution has 

been registered with CBOS, next step is to get the related By Laws documented and available for members. 
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Club Winter Pennant 

The second winter pennant has started on July 22 with 16 players in 4 teams of 4 The pennant will run for 6 

weeks concluding just prior to the AYC getting started. 

Sunday Morning Event 

In order to provide a little competitive tennis on a Sunday morning another member event will be held on 

Sunday August 22nd. Play will commence at 10:00 am, perhaps a little earlier depending on numbers, and 

will aim to provide members with three 12 game matches. Entry is by reply email only and will be $5.00 

per player for tennis and a light morning tea. Numbers are limited to a max of 32. 

Geilston Bay Open 

The Open ran successfully over the weekend of July 16 – 18, a few hiccups with the Victorian Covid 

lockdown but an otherwise good weekend of tennis. Eddie Bourchier and Alicia Dale have taken out the titles 

for 2021. Members Jack Derrick and David Hoppitt were runners up in the Men’s Open Doubles, 

unfortunately our Andrew Bourke was a victim of the Covid problem and was required to withdraw after 

winning his first two singles matches. A good number played in the members event on the Sunday morning, 

congratulations to Colin Mazengarb who has been the winner this year. 

We are expecting a return in the order of $600.00 after costs have been met. Thanks to Tony Blom for his 

efforts to get this one, not only, up and running, but successfully completed, in what were somewhat trying 

circumstances. 

Thanks to Claire Gay and her canteen volunteers and contributors, a tidy sum of $600.00 has been raised 

this year. 

Annual Subscriptions 

The annual subscription notice will be emailed to members in the not-too-distant future, the Committee have 

confirmed that the subs will remain at the current level for 2021 / 22 

COVID 19 

The recent Victorian impact on the Geilston Bay Open should be a reminder that we are still in a Covid 

pandemic. Please take the usual precautions when you are at the club (there is plenty of hand sanitizer 

available, social distancing protocols, etc). 

 By law we need to use the Check in Tas app, you can expect to be reminded to Check In.  

If you don’t have a smart phone, please ask one of your mates to check you in when you arrive. The paper-

based check in remains for use only when no mobile service is available. 

 

 


